



July 25, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 206 s. 2022

Virtual Orientation on The Guidelines of Enrollment for School Year 2022-2023

To: Chief SGOD Public & Private School Heads, LIS Coordinators **Elementary and Secondary School Heads** SDO Personnel Concern

- In preparation for the opening of School Year (SY) 2022-2023 on August 22,2022, and in consideration of the easing of mobility restrictions, the DepEd - Schools Division of Abra will be implementing the enhanced enrollment procedures that are reflective of the current health and safe situation in the country for SY 2022-2023. Consistent with DepEd Order (DO) No. 034, s. 2022 or the School Calendar and Activities for the School Year 2022-2023, the enrollment shall begin on July 25 to August 22, 2022
- 2. This activity aims to:
 - a. Provide guidance to in the enrollment of learners for SY 2022-2023
 - b. Clear understanding on the enrollment policy
 - c. Guide learners, parents, guardians and teachers in enrollment procedures for Kindergarten, Junior High School, Senior High School, including ALS for SY 2022-2023.
- 3. Relative to this, a virtual orientation will be conducted on July 28 & 29, 2022 in preparation for the 2022-2023 Enrollment.
- Participants to this orientation are the School Heads/LIS Coordinators, SDO personnel. 4.
- 5. For immediate attention and compliance.

DAYTACA ,EdD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Note: The link will be posted in dpuabra fb page